
 

 

St Joseph’s Catholic Primary School 

Newsletter 

Friday 9th November 

Dear all, 
The children have had a lovely week and are looking forward to the extra day off tomorrow! 
We had a beautiful Remembrance Service in school this morning led by Yr 6. The KS2 had all 
researched a soldier from WW1 and painted a stone dedication to him. After the service the children 
went outside and laid their stones in a poppy shape and we had a two minute silence. 

                           
Parking 
I am still getting complaints about parking across people’s driveways and on gardens. We also had 
an incident this week when one of the parents scraped a resident’s car when they were coming out 
of a parking space and they were seen driving off without stopping. As I’m sure you appreciate this is 
not acceptable. Unfortunately, due to the inconsiderate parking continuing, the Neighbourhood 
Watch are now looking at taking photos of the registration numbers of cars parked on resident’s 
property or across resident’s property and passing it onto the police. Every school has limited 
parking but please be considerate to the residents who live in the community and park appropriately. 
Nut free 
In school we have children with severe nut allergies. We are a nut free school which means children 
can not come into school with nut snacks or any foods containing nuts, this includes things like 
Nutella in sandwiches. Thank you for your support with this, I’m sure you recognise this is for the 
safety of our children. 
Gates 
We are in the process of trying to recruit a new caretaker. We apologise if at times the gates are not 
open as promptly as usual, please bear with us. However, if the gate is not open please do not ever 
climb over the gate or fence. Not only do we run the risk of someone calling the police but if a child 
sees an adult climbing over the gate potentially they could either feel very scared thinking it is an 
intruder or they may try and copy. If you cannot get in please ring the office number 01395 264875. 
 
Upcoming dates: 
Friday 9th November – Non-Pupil day 
Monday 12th November – Anti-bullying workshops 
Friday 16th November – Children in Need day. Children to come into school wearing spots – no 
school uniform – for a suggested donation of £1. All money raised goes to Children in Need.  
 
Best wishes & many thanks for your continued support 
Mrs Taylor-Bashford     

                                                                

       

   

 
Headteacher’s Awards: Oak – Damian, Rowan – Jacob, Harry, Maria, Archie x 2!!, Chloe, Fraser, Lydia 


